10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER
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Thank you for your letter of 6 May.

It is indeed good news that the national security checking process has been
completed within two weeks, and without the need for any redactions.

I am also grateful to you for notifying me of your planned date for publication
of 6 July.

My officials stand ready to assist yours on the arrangements for publication.
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Sir John Chilcot GCB



